                             PETERLEE RADIO MODEL CLUB
DATE    6  /    6  /   23       TIME OPENED     7.05pm   TIME CLOSED  7.25pm     No. PRESENT  11
MINUTES OF MEETING    2 /  5    /  23    PROPOSED BY   Brian Carr  SECONDED BY  Bill Morris
MATTERS ARISING      Position regarding housing of the grass cutter is now resolved. OK where it is.
CORRESPONDENCE   None.
TREASURERS REPORT    PAID UP MEMBERS   34     Finances OK.
Field rent paid for the next 6 months. 
AREA MATTERS by Brian    
Beamish control line event scheduled for 1st & 2nd July, as this clashes with control line competitions there will be a shortage of demonstrators. (This now deferred until a future date) 
Control line European championships in Poland, the 4 members who are to represent the UK will receive £100 each towards expenses.
The position with the Scottish area going independent from the Northern area to go to a Scottish area vote.
A trophy for indoor flying has been located, clubs have been asked if they are interested in holding a competition for its award.
A flyer at Albemarle has been asked to produce their proof of membership, as they became aggressive when asked they have been issued with a verbal warning. ( It is a Condition of our licence that Everyone attending Albermarle has to have proof of current BMFA membership and provide this to anyone when requested.)
Achievement scheme train/test day to be held at Albemarle 11/6/23, as there has been very little interest in taking tests the weekend is now classed as a regular fly in.
Flyer I.D. markings in/on models must be observed by members, clubs are not to be held responsible for policing this.
ANY OTHER BUSINESS
Re. the Record Attempt, 182 clubs took part, 2224 models in the air, no improvement on last year, we had 12 Flyers. All 182 Club Photos are now on BMFA website in alphabetical order.
LMA Teesside event now scheduled for 1st & 2nd July, pay at gate £12
Barry Porter not happy he was not included on the record attempt photo, reason explained that it was official proof of the 12 flyers.
Brian discussing with farm owners about possible alternative field.

Next Meeting 4/7/23 (up field weather permitting)
